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Castillo Opposes Packing Supreme Court 

Today Jose Castillo, Republican 9th Congressional District candidate, issued a statement regarding 
President Biden’s executive order on the United States Supreme Court. 

“Candidate Biden told us last October that he would not pack the U.S. Supreme Court.  Today’s 
executive order contradicts his promise to the American people.  His executive order is a major step 
into making our country a banana republic where you change the rules to suit the controlling 
leadership.  I would like to remind Joe Biden that we are not a dictatorship.  Congressman Darren Soto 
should let people of this district know if he agrees with October’s Biden or April’s Biden,” challenged 
Castillo. 

Background on Jose Castillo 

No one believes more in the American Dream than Jose Castillo.  Jose was born in New Orleans, 
but raised in Honduras by a single mom.  As a young child, Jose saw the corruption and failure of 
big government in Central America.  He returned to New Orleans to obtain a Management Degree 
from the University of New Orleans and a Master of Business Degree from Tulane University.   
 
Jose settled in Central Florida where he has worked in management in the Hospitality Industry for 
well over a decade.  Seeing firsthand how illegal immigrants steal jobs from legal residents, Jose 
became a founding member of the Patriotic Legal Immigrants USA movement.  He is also part of the 
Florida’s Republican National Hispanic Assembly leadership team. 
 
When elected, Jose Castillo will be the first hospitality worker from Central Florida to serve in 
Congress.  Unlike the incumbent, he will be the voice for the working people of this district.  
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